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January 20, 2022 
 
 
Mr. Thera Marshall 
ECap Oilfield Services, LLC 
1219 E. Main Street 
Hobbs, New Mexico 88240 
 
 
RE: Cancellation of C133-651 for ECap Oilfield Services, LLC 
 
 
Mr. Marshall: 
 
The Oil Conservation Division (OCD) has completed review of ECap Oilfield Services, LLC’s 
notification of the closure of the business and request to be removed from the monthly C-133 
approval list, dated January 14, 2022, and hereby cancels the approval of C133-651. 
 
If there are any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (505) 469-7486 or 
brad.a.jones@state.nm.us.   
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
Brad A. Jones 
Environmental Specialist 
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